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Comments: An expansion of this kind is not only a disservice to the local human residents within the Swan

Valley, but also to the local flora and fauna that call Holland Lake and the surrounding area home. The

construction and increased traffic to the area will devastate the quiet and peaceful ambiance that so many routine

visitors find as one of the main reasons we go. The increased footprint that this expansion will have is too grand

and it will change the character of the lake. Wildlife is abundant here and this big lake is a major corridor for

many that travel to and from the Mission Mountain range and vice versa into the Swan Mountains. This proposed

expansion removes trees, increases noise pollution, and will increase human pollution into the area that will

discourage wildlife from frequenting the area as they do now. 

 

I do not support this expansion. 


